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TERRACE – In November 2016, the City of Terrace retained MMM Group Ltd. to 

conduct a comprehensive study of parking in downtown Terrace. To date a thorough 

review of parking demand in the downtown and the initial phase of the public 

participation process (including public survey) has been completed. 

Residents of Terrace and area are now invited to the City of Terrace Downtown Parking 

Study Public Open House. 

The Public Open House is scheduled for Wednesday, February 8, 2017, from 5:00 

pm to 8:00 pm, in the Terrace Sportsplex multi-purpose room. 

The purpose of the Public Open House is to provide an opportunity for members of the 

public to review and provide comment on the initial findings of the Downtown Parking 

Study as well as potential solutions being considered.  

Interested members of the public are invited to drop by anytime between 5pm to 8pm. 

City representatives and the Parking Consultant will be on hand to answer questions. All 

interested members will have an opportunity to engage in discussion and pose 

questions to City staff and the consulting team. 

As the Downtown Parking Study develops, please monitor the City website 

(www.terrace.ca), City Facebook page, and City Twitter account (@CityofTerrace) for 

updates and opportunities to participate and provide input.  
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